Bowden, Anissa

From: Beaudry, Jacqueline

Sent: Tuesday, August 29, 2017 10:06 AM
To: Bowden, Anissa

Cc: Beattie, Kelly

Subject: FW: Ann Arbor HDC Resignation
Anissa,

Do you want to create a Clerk report item announcing the resignation?

Jacqueline Beaudry, City Clerk

Ann Arbor City Clerk's Office | Guy C. Larcom City Hall |301 E. Huron, 2nd Floor - Ann Arbor - Ml - 48104
734.794.6140 (O) - 734.994.8296 (F) |

jbeaudry@a2gov.org | www.a2gov.org

b% Think Green! Please don't print this e-mail unless absolutely necessary.

From: Thacher, Jill

Sent: Monday, August 28, 2017 10:22 AM

To: Schopieray, Christine <CSchopieray@a2gov.org>; Beaudry, Jacqueline <JBeaudry@a2gov.org>
Subject: FW: Ann Arbor HDC Resignation

Christine and Jackie,

Ben Bushkuhl has resigned from the Historic District Commission, please see below.
Best,

Jill

From: Ben Bushkuhl [mailto:benjamin.bushkuhl@gmail.com]
Sent: Thursday, July 13, 2017 2:07 PM

To: Thacher, Jill <JThacher@a2gov.org>

Subject: Ann Arbor HDC Resignation

Hi Jill,

This email is to confirm my resignation from the HDC. We have purchased a new home and my family is
moving to Scio township (outside of the Ann Arbor City Limits). This resignation is effective immediately
because | will have moved prior to our next meeting. It has been a pleasure serving over the past few years. You
are an excellent planner, resource, city staff member, and person. I will miss working with you and getting to
see all of the historic properties that make Ann Arbor a special place.

Sincerely,

Ben Bushkuhl
Chair Emeritus, Ann Arbor HDC



